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Provider Incentive Update 

Pregnancy Notification Diagnosis Code Update  

 
Thank you for being a partner to Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare), and for 

taking good care of our Members.  

 

Molina Healthcare continues to offer you and our expecting mothers our motherhood mattersSM 
Program.  As you know, this exciting program offers a feature designed to improve the quality of care 
and outcomes for our expectant mothers and also to provide additional reimbursement to you. 

 

Please continue to send your notification to Molina Healthcare when you diagnose one of our members 

with her pregnancy to receive this $150 notification incentive. Effective October 1, 2015, please use 

ICD-10 Z32.01 (Encounter for pregnancy test, result positive) when submitting notification and claim 

for reimbursement. 
 

As always, our goal is to provide you with excellent customer service and support. If you have any 

questions, please call our Provider Services department toll free at (800) 377-9594, Monday through 

Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  
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